
 

 

Extreme Weather Conditions Policy 
 
 
This policy has been written for Braunston Preschool CIO to ensure that 
children are kept safe during adverse weather conditions. Children can 
only attend the setting when it is safe for them to do so.  
 
The preschool will do its best to prepare for the adverse weather situation 
by following the extreme weather conditions procedure and carrying out 
risk assessments. If the preschool is unable to open due to the weather, 
the parents will be contacted immediately.  
 
If the preschool can open during these conditions, they will follow the 
guidance of the national weather and risk assessment will be completed 
to ensure the safety of the children.  


